
Item G2
Approving Appointments to Community Development Advisory 
Committee
The Mayor is recommending appointment of Ben Murphy, 2309 East Stolley Park Road, and 
Dave Soto,4146 Norwood Drive, to the Community Development Advisory Committee.  The 
term of office is for three years, effective immediately.  Mr. Murphy and Mr. Soto were both 
appointed in July, 1999, and are eligible for reappointment.  Both have been active members 
of the Community Development Advisory Committee and have been involved with the 
Housing Study and program activities.  Approval is recommended.
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